
 
 

 
The Clery Act 
 
The Clery Act requires eligible institutions to prepare, publish and distribute an annual security 
report containing specific information about campus security policies and campus crime statistics. 
 
Centenary publishes an annual Crime Statistics Report in compliance with the Jeanne Clery 
Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act (as amended in 1998).  
The Division of Student Life is responsible for preparing and distributing this report in 
accordance with the Clery Act.  To view the Report, please go to:  
http://www.centenaryuniversity.edu/cms/en/safety/annual-security-report/ 
 
Our Security Department works with many others to compile the information required for this 
report.  The Dean of Students and the Office of Residence Life, among others, provide critical 
information concerning campus security policies and campus crime statistics for inclusion in this 
report. 
 
The Hackettstown Police Department also provides information concerning crime statistics for 
disclosure in this report.  (The Township of Parsippany-Troy Hills and the Town of Edison have 
provided verbal assistance that our presence has not impacted those municipalities.) 
 
For further information, please go to the OPE Campus Security Website at: 
http://www2.ed.gov/admins/lead/saftety/campus.html 
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